
Member Spotlight: Shannon De
Poorter

LSNTAP is pleased to introduce Shannon De Poorter, our new program coordinator.
Shannon comes to us with a wealth of experience in customer service, social media
management, and finance and we are fortunate to have her join our team. Shannon
will be bringing a new perspective to the team because she will be dividing her time
between LSNTAP and Michigan Advocacy Program's IT department. This will allow
her to keep a finger on the pulse of what busy IT departments face and help us
shape our future programming.
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Project Spotlight: UpToCode

Because everyone has a right to a safe home, Northeast Legal Aid (NLA) is…
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Member Spotlight: Josh Lazar

We are heading south to Florida today to meet community member Josh Lazar, the…
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